

Ang 12, 1888

August 12, 1998

Richard Knowland
Department of Planning and Urban Development
City of Portland
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

Re: Congress Street Medical Office Building

Dear Rick

This is written in response to a comment in your letter dated August 7, 1998 and concerning the revised parking plan for the above-mentioned project.

The revisions to the parking plan will in no way affect the intent of MMC to provide Sea Dog parking and resident snowday parking.

If there are any questions, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

Paul Gray

Senior Vice President, Planning

Cc:

Ryan

Swan

- --

Bremm.